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Prayer Newsletter 554
                                              
26th and 27th May 2017 
Friday’s team: Graham (L); Zainab; Isabelle; Gratien;  Prayer Pastors: Andie; Simon;
Saturday’s team: Elaine (L); Charlie; Naomi; Gina;  Prayer Pastors: Shervin; Ray; Trainees: Henry and Sue
A WOMAN’S STORY

11.15 We were called across the road immediately by M who is homeless and 6 months pregnant. She was sitting by Wilkos, and plans to sleep out.  She needed food we promised to get her something from Subway and heard a little more of what might be her story.   It seems she was evicted from her house by a housing association about four weeks ago. 

She did confirm that she has a named safeguarding midwife at Kingston Hospital whom she saw a week ago and where she has an appointment with a consultant on Thursday of this week. 

We went to Subway to get food for M and coffee and had a further chat with her.  She has a mother who has dementia and is in a home somewhere near Andover.  She doesn't know which one. She has a son who we think has been taken into care. She has other family but has lost touch with them.  It was all fairly garbled.
The Saturday team discovered more about her situation. Her due date is 30th August.  She is in touch with J from housing agency SPEAR which is encouraging. She used to be in abusive relationship we think with the father of her first child.  She told us she plans to go to Everyday Church tomorrow and she sometimes attends there.

TO BE REHOUSED
We met homeless K together with his Rottweiler. He was very happy that he is being re-housed in September by a process called Green Pastures through the Everyday Church who he thinks are wonderful people and are going to look after him.  He talked a lot about faith but isn’t very impressed with Church as an organisation. 
TAXI MARSHALL ASKS FOR PRAYER
1.40  We have just come up to Kingston Station to see the taxi marshal whose name is A and is Iranian.  He said  please could we pray for him this weekend and Sunday as he wants to get his life sorted out and make advances in his life, he wants to bring his fiancé here from Iraq - pray that she can get a visa to study here.  He has changed from the Muslim religion to Christianity now and would like us to pray for him and his family. We promised we would do so, and spread his message around.

BRINGING PEACE ON THE STREETS

3.50  There was an outbreak of fighting starting off at Fife Road.  There were a small group of people working their way down Castle Street and a group in Eden Street outside the Cotswold area who had been very slow to disperse although there were a lot of security people about.  We called it in to CCTV. The two groups met near Starbucks and there was a serious commotion for quite a long time. We called in the Prayer Pastors.  The security people tried to quell it and the police arrived in three to four minutes and then it started to calm down.  It took another ten minutes to calm down properly and for people to disperse.                      

2.05  Charlie:  We are at the bus stop on Eden Street on the side opposite McDonalds and we saw two groups of young males who were arguing at the bus stop and it felt like it could get dangerous, it was quite aggressive and nasty.  As we were passing one of the young men asked if we had a bottle of water which then initiated a conversation which meant that one of the groups was talking to us rather than being confrontational with the other group.  
We then had a good conversation with three young men.  They then got on the bus which was great so there was no confrontation between the two groups.

THANK YOU GOD

· That Street Pastors were able to calm down at least two potential confrontations

PLEASE REMEMBER


· Homeless M who is expecting a  baby at the end of August


· A, the taxi marshall, whose Iranian fiance is applying for a visa so she can join him


· Alan Dean who awaits the results of further tests following his cancer diagnosis.

· The team out this Friday led by Tracey O’Shea
                                                    
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
	Tues 13th June (7.30pm)
	Dementia Friends Training Course at KURC

	Thursday 13th  July 
         10am - 4pm
	National Prayer Pastor Conference with Les Isaacs and Faith Forster

at St Mark’s Church, Kennington. 
All Prayer Pastors welcome

	 Sunday 30th July
	Ride London - Sponsored Cycle ride 
SPK riders - Simon Tanner and Scott Fraser



Sue Shaw, Deputy Co-ordinator, Street Pastors Kingston
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Street Pastors Kingston is a project coordinated by Oxygen a Kingston Based Youth Charity and is endorsed by Rt Rev Dr Richard Cheetham Bishop of Kingston and Chief Supt Glenn Tunstall, Borough Commander Kingston Police.
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